
 
DECEMBER 
Sat 14th 2-2.45pm 

Choir at Hillers 
Mon 16th 7pm 
KS2 Superstan 
Tues 17th 2pm & 7pm 
KS2 Superstan 

Wed 18th 12pm 
Choir on tour 
Thurs 19th 7.45am 
Breakfast with Santa 
Thurs 19th 12pm 

Christmas lunch 
Fri 20th 9.15am 
Carol Service at St    
Andrew’s Church 
END OF TERM 

JANUARY 
Mon 6th 

TRAINING DAY 
Tues 7th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 
Sat 11th 11am 

Cross Country Y3 - 6 
Stratford Rec 
Fri 24th 
PTA Film Night 
Mon 27th 

Panto Day 
Thurs 30th  
PTA AGM 

FEBRUARY 
Fri 7th  
PTA Disco 

Sat 8th  
Cross Country Y5 & 6 at 
The Croft 

 
There will not be a class 
sharing their learning in  
Celebration Assembly 
on Friday 10th January 
at 3pm 
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KS1 Play 
Congratulations to everyone involved in our KS1 Nativity, The Innkeepers 
Breakfast. The children’s confident and enthusiastic performances were 
an absolute delight and audiences for both performances were impressed 
with the children’s singing. Our thanks to Mrs Staples-Grantham for      
directing and producing the show and to Miss Harvey, Miss Thair,         
Mrs  Wilson and Miss McGahan for their help with rehearsals. 
 
PTA Christmas Fair 

On behalf of all the staff and pupils, I would like to thank everyone        
involved in making last Friday’s Christmas Fair such a huge success. Not 
only have we raised a fantastic amount which will benefit the children’s 
education but it was wonderful to see so many families enjoying what was 
a truly festive evening. 
Thank you also to the families who supported the Santa Run on Saturday 
night. 

 
TG Choir 
On Saturday evening a small group from our choir performed in a 
charity concert at St Andrew’s Church. The concert was          
organised by a former pupil, Florence Cain, and featured        
performances from past and present TG pupils as well as       
Florence and fellow students from the Guildhall School of Music 
and Drama. All the performances were of an extremely high 
standard and we would like to congratulate all our pupils who took part and thank Mrs 
Staples-Grantham for the fantastic contribution that she makes to developing the        
musical talents of our pupils.  
 
Breakfast with Santa 

Next Thursday morning, the PTA will be serving a festive breakfast to 
all the children who have booked a breakfast with Santa. Children can 
arrive at school from 7.45am (coming in through the main doors by the 
cloakrooms) in time to hang up their bags and coats before heading 
down to the hall.  All children taking part in the festive breakfast will 
need to be in school by 8.15am at the latest. 

 
Christmas Lunch Day 
Next Thursday is our Christmas lunch and will be a mufti day with 
no charge! The theme for the day is ‘wear something festive’. 
This could be a Christmas jumper or clothes that are in        
Christmassy colours. As in previous years, the children will be 
making Christmas paper hats during the morning to wear at 
lunchtime. We would be very grateful if donations of newspaper and cellotape could be 
sent into school next week. If your child would like to add embellishments to their hat, 
they can bring extra things in to use as decorations.  
 
Carol Service 

Next Friday our annual Carol Service will be taking place in St Andrew’s 

Church at 9:15 am. Families are warmly invited to attend. After the    

service we will be serving refreshments in the school hall and would 

love you to join us for a mince pie and a cup of tea, coffee or non-

alcoholic mulled wine. 
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Christmas Helpers 
If anyone is available on Thursday morning to help set up the hall for Christmas lunch, please let the 
office know. Also on Friday afternoon, we would very much appreciate some help to put away all the 
Christmas decorations ready for our return in January – again please let the office know if you could 
spare an hour on Friday afternoon.  
 
 
Maths Marking 

 
 
There will be no maths marking next week. The next marking session will take place in the first 
week back in January. 
  
 
 
 

 
 
Last Day of Term 
On the last day of term children in Classes 3 and 4 may bring a toy into school. The children will be 
responsible for taking care of their toys during the day and making sure they go home at the end of 
the day. We will not be able to open up school during the holidays if toys are left behind. 
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Star of The Week    

Evie Brazier       Class 1 

Michael Hoban       Class 2  

Charlie Russell       Class 3 

Scarlett Neal          Class 4 


